Koon, Nancy

From: Lisa Petursson <lisapetursson@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2022 6:39 PM

To: Water Draft Permit Comment

Subject: Discharge Permit Number AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

To Whom It May Concern:
| am a physician in the Little Rock area, practicing for 25 years.

In learning of the Paradise Valley development plan and the wastewater potential affecting Mill Bayou
and surrounding communities of the Roland area, | was appalled in reading of this proposition.

Wastewater not only affects the local flora, fauna, and animal species, but the potential and almost
certain affect on the human population is far reaching. Many of the inhabitants of the region are of
advanced age with multiple comorbidities. To ingest the enteric pathogens of tainted water from
waste can and will have long reaching and fatal effects on all age groups but especially those most at
risk already.

| am firmly opposing this measure.
It is appalling, also, to learn of this same developer's many infractions, a true "bad actor," in his other
endeavors.

Please deny this permit.

It may not compare to our global experience of the SARS-COV-2 pandemic, but the far reaching
effects of this development could affect generations of people.

Respectfully submitted,

Lisa Petursson, M.D.

CAVHS Emergency Medicine Service
4300 W. 7th

Little Rock, AR 72205

Home address: 27 Wellington Colony Drive
Little Rock, AR 72211
(501) 227-4054



